
Manitoba Hydro is proposing to construct a transmission line from  
Birtle Station to the Manitoba–Saskatchewan border to deliver electricity  
to SaskPower beginning in 2020/2021.

Manitoba Hydro is presenting a preferred route for the project.

If you have any questions or concerns, please drop in to talk to us on any 
of the dates listed below. We will be collecting landowner information, local 
knowledge, answering questions and addressing concerns to assist in the 
finalization of the preferred route. All are welcome to attend.

Birtle Transmission Project
We want to hear from you. 
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For more information about the Birtle Transmission Project and 
to sign up for email notices, please visit www.hydro.mb.ca/birtle. 
If you would like further information,  
please contact Manitoba Hydro  
at LEAprojects@hydro.mb.ca  
or call 1-877-343-1631.

St-Lazare Leisure Centre 
319 Main Street, St-Lazare, MB. 

April 3 and 4 from 1:00 to 7:00 p.m. 
April 5 from 8:00 a.m. to noon

Preferred Route

Available in accessible formats upon request.


